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In an effort to appropriately and more accurately evaluate the progress of studies during con6nuing
IRB review, the PPHS will begin asking ques6ons regarding the banking and use of banked specimens.
The current HRP-212 Con6nua6on Form (or Ideate con6nua6on submission) does not ask ques6ons
about banking. We recognized a need for this informa6on and are improving the review process by
reques6ng answers to these important ques6ons at the 6me of review.

If you have a protocol or a study that involves collec6ng and storing specimens for future use (banking
samples), please include a memo addressing the following ques6ons with appropriate con6nua6on
submissions. For Ideate submissions, upload this memo to the A^achments tab.
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For ques6ons, please call the PPHS office at 212-824-8200.

Thank you for your a^en6on to this update.
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